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Child Safety Week (6th-12th June)


Turn off technology week- this year CAPT are focusing child safety week on the overuse of technology. They have put together a � HYPERLINK "http://www.childsafetyweek.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/04/Drowning.pdf" ��resource pack� and cover topics such as drowning, “You are bathing your child and hear the text message tone of your phone go off in the bedroom, you automatically go retrieve the phone, in this few seconds the child has slipped under the water and drowned”. What can we do as a group to help promote the theme and prevent bath drownings?


Clare Adamson, MSP has launched a motion in parliament around Child Safety Week and is being debated on the 8th June. 





Respect the Water (13th-19th June)


This year, our messages focus on three main risks that catch people out:


• Cold water shock can steal the air from your lungs and leave you helpless.


• The water can be unpredictable, with waves, tides and hidden currents that can drag you out to sea in seconds.


• Around half the people who drown never expected to get wet – many get caught out by unexpected slips, trips and falls into the water.





You can view and � HYPERLINK "http://rnli.org/safety/respect-the-water/Pages/what-is-respect-the-water.aspx" ��share videos� and messages via twitter and Facebook.





Drowning Prevention Week (18th-26th June)


By spreading water safety advice far and wide, Drowning Prevention Week aims to teach people how to stay safe near water. The campaign encourages schools, clubs, leisure centers and communities to promote water safety through events, lessons, games and activities in a bid to make people more aware of the dangers of water. You can support drowning prevention week by � HYPERLINK "http://www.rlss.org.uk/water-safety/drowning-prevention-week/how-to-get-involved/" ��registering online� and sharing twitter and facebook messages.  








Goodbye


Lastly, I would like to take this opportunity to say goodbye to you all, I will be leaving RoSPA on the 22nd of June. It has been a pleasure to work with every one of you and I have really enjoyed working on Water Safety Scotland and know this group will achieve a lot in drowning prevention. Now that I will not be around to nag you all please stay focused as this group has serious potential! Good luck and thanks for all of your support over the last year.
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